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Players Post 

We are full steam ahead with preparations 
for the music show next month.  
It has been put together as a celebration 
of lifestyles and events of the Twentieth 
Century told in song—a very varied     
selection of numbers so there is        
something for everyone to enjoy.  
 
With a small adult cast and an  
enthusiastic group of Junior Players, it’s 
all coming together really well.   
 
We hope that those of you that are not 
able to take part in the show will be able 
to come along and watch— for the first 
time we have been able to set up a “meal 
deal” with the Waggon and Horses to  
create a total theatre experience for you 
to enjoy! 
 
Tickets are on sale online and from the 
box office at 1 Manor Way—Friday night 
is selling particularly well but with only 
three performances we hope to perform 
to a full house every night, so please buy 
your tickets now and spread the word 
among your friends.   
 
We need some help behind the scenes 
too; please see overleaf for details. 
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Players Post 

Help Wanted  
Joan Thompson has kindly offered to organise front of house for the show.   
If you would be able to help on any of the performances selling programmes or 
raffle tickets; serving teas and ice creams Joan would love to hear from you.  
 
 
 
In common with previous music shows  we don’t have a stage manager as such 
but are looking for a volunteer to pull curtains and possibly move the odd  
table and chair on and off stage during the show. If you could help with this 
please contact Jackie Dodds who is producing the show this year. 
 

Items Wanted 
Do you have any of these things in your dressing up box that we could          
borrow?? 
 
Black tailcoat medium size                 (to fit a lady) 
 
Charleston dress any colour (medium to large)  
 
Flowery shirt (male large size)                                                            Thank you.  

To make contact please email  
langtoftplayers@gmail.com and your message 
will be passed on to the relevant person 

Annual General Meeting   

The AGM 2017 will take place 
on Tuesday 18th July at 7-30pm 
in Langtoft Village Hall.  
 
If there is anything you would 
like on the agenda please email 
via the contact email address  
below. Please come along to help 
shape the future of our group. 

NODA Award Day 11th June 2017 

We will be sending three representatives to 

the NODA regional day to be held on 11th 

June at Loughborough.  

“Smike” and “Beauty and the Beast” have 

both been nominated  so everything crossed 

that we return triumphant on the day! 

A Century of Sound—WANTED 

We’re on the web; 

langtoftplayers.co.uk 


